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Dorothy at Bromley Park Care Home enjoys tennis and hearing
from a friend

Last week at Bromley Park Care Home, Douglas and Dorothy enjoyed a game of tennis together in our garden, which is

rather fitting with the start of Wimbledon this week!

Dorothy loves playing tennis and is always ready for a game.

She was also thrilled to receive a card in the post from a dear friend. She sat in the garden with her cup of tea to read it – so special to

see how much the correspondence meant to her.
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Dorothy with her letter in the garden

 

 

 


